
 

 

27 April 2023 

2023/24 Price list for the Western Power network 

Publication of Western Power’s proposed price list 

Western Power has submitted its proposed 2023/24 price list for network services to the Economic 
Regulation Authority for approval.   

The ERA will determine whether the proposed price list meets the requirements of the Electricity 
Networks Access Code 2004 and Western Power’s approved access arrangement, including the 
approved tariff structure statement, and that any forecasts are reasonable.  

The ERA expects to publish its decision on the proposed price list by 17 May 2023. 

 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Ph: 08 6557 7958 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Danielle Asarpota 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

D259817 

https://www.erawa.com.au/electricity/electricity-access/western-power-network/annual-price-lists-for-network-charges
mailto:info@erawa.com.au
mailto:media@erawa.com.au

